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I am happy to announce that this year’s Greatest 4th in the North theme will be celebrating Lake City’s BIG 1-5-0! 
I mean, who doesn’t love a birthday party and we get 5 ½ glorious summer days to celebrate it in the best little 
city in the world! Now, it really takes a lot of volunteers to make this event a true success, this is your personal 
invitation to join us! Come see us if you can lend your talents, want to really help your community, and be a part 
of Lake City history. Available times are very flexible, so we have something for everyone! This year’s event will 
also focus on our local talents and what makes us who we are. So, we are looking for local vendors, crafters, & 
performers, if you are interested or have someone to recommend please contact us at the Chamber by phone at 
(231) 839-4969, email: info@lakecitymich.com, or get us via Facebook messenger, follow our page for 
announcements & updates. We will be updating the website with applications in the upcoming weeks.  
 

You can play Steak Bingo tomorrow at The Eagles from 2p to 4p! It’s held on the 1st & 3rd Saturday of the month. 
Burger Night is on Mondays too! The Eagles will also be hosting a Spaghetti Dinner Fund Raiser for Olivia & Ella’s 
Polar Plunge (their 5th year!) starts at 4p and cost is an $8 minimum donation.  
 
The Recycle Center is open Saturdays (9a-1p) & Wednesdays (9a-5p) and is located at 6420 W. Sanborn Road. 
You can visit their website at www.missaukeecd.org for a list of accepted items. Help keep Missaukee County 
beautiful!  
 
Every Saturday you can get a World Famous Coney Dog at The Town Pump starting around 11a. If you haven’t 
experienced a Reid Family Coney made with 100% love, then you are truly missing out! Take outs available too!  
 

The Legion Auxiliary Monthly Meeting will be held on Monday, January 22nd at 7p. Members are encouraged to 
attend the meeting. If you think you may be eligible to join the Auxiliary, you can contact the Unit President, Lori 
Paradise at (517) 331-0317 or Unit Secretary Judy Wade at (231) 510-2770.  
 
The Missaukee Trail Blazers meeting is Monday, January 22nd at 630p (held the 4th Monday of the month) at the 
Missaukee County EMS building. If you ride and enjoy these trails around us, you should look at a membership 
with the Trail Blazers.  
 

Don’t forget to register for the 2018 Polar Plunge hosted by Wertz Warriors & The Town Pump. The plunge 
benefits our Special Olympians and there will be a kickoff party the night before on Friday, February 9th to get 
you in the mood! The Plunge takes place on Saturday, February 10th with a meet up at 1p (at the Pump), then at 
2p, the “jumpers” will make their way over to Lake Missaukee is their best costumes ready to take the Plunge! If 
you want to register to jump, you can visit: www.firstgiving.com/polarplunge/lakecity18.  
 
Members – do you have an event that you are hosting or info you would like noted in The Corner or via Social 
Media? Contact us! Either email at info@lakecitymich.com or call (231) 839-4969. Help us help you! Get out and 
take in the sights this week, visit our local restaurants, businesses, & support our organizations.  
 


